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August 29, 2007
T Elected Officials & Key Leaders in Towns Neighboring the Housatonic
River Project
FROM: Jim Ginnetti, Vice President-External Affairs
I am writing to invite you to our 3 Quarterly Forum to be held ont Wednesday,
September 19th at our New Milford office.

We will review changes that we have made to the Shoreline Management Plan in
accordance with the July 3, 2007 FERC Order.

WHEN: Wednesday, September 19, 2007 - 1:00 to 3:00 p.m.

WHERE: FirstLight Power Resources, 143 West Street Extension — 274 Floor,
New Milford, Connecticut

RSVP: Lois Chiovoloni (860) 895-6908 by Friday, September 14th

I look forward to seeing you there.



